Chapel Hill Public Arts Commission
Meeting Summary
January 10, 2007
Present:  Dick Robinson, Chair; Lowell Roberts, Vice-Chair; Debbie Hepp, Treasurer; Erica Rothman, Secretary; Mary Ellen Goyer; Ann Kendall; Scott Radway; Andi Sobbe; Louise Stone; Elizabeth Taylor; Frank Webb; Kate Flory, Executive Director; Steve Wright, Public Art Coordinator 
Absent:  Janet Kagan; Haig Khachatoorian
I.
Call to Order

Robinson called the meeting to order at 5:00 pm
II.
Personal Announcements

Commission members were invited to make personal announcements.  
III.
Approval of Minutes
The December 2006 minutes were amended and approved.
IV.
Announcements

Flory announced that the Executive Committee is considering a CHPAC retreat for late February or early March, 10am – 3pm.  She will email commissioners for their availabilities.
Rothman and Hepp described the January 9th ArtsCenter event “Culture Shock.”

V.
Treasurer’s Report

Hepp and Flory are looking at the budget to redistribute underused funds.  Discussions will be held with committee chairs and a proposal for next year’s budget will be presented at the February CHPAC meeting.
VI.
Committee Highlights
Sobbe reported that the Community Art Project brochure was at the printer, and that area public school art teachers have been notified of the project.  An outdoor banner is in development and commissioners are asked to suggest locations where it may hang.
Wright distributed postcard invitations for the Artists@Work Pop Art Recycled project, which will be mailed and sent home with students in advance of the project’s opening reception at the Kidzu Childrens’ Museum on Franklin Street, February 1st from 6 – 7:30pm.  After this temporary exhibition the artwork will be permanently installed at Seawell Elementary School.
Flory announced that Janet Echelman was selected as the artist for the Chapel Hill Public Library Project.  The CHPAC unanimously approved the recommendation of Echelman to Town Council.

Flory discussed recent Town Operations Center issues, including the dedication ceremony, artwork insurance, and negotiations regarding the wall’s footing and delayed start.

VII.
Old Business

Robinson reported on recent Contextual Plan meetings held with the Planning Commission, Aaron Nelson of the Chamber of Commerce, and Michael Cucchiara of the Greenbridge condominiums project.  The Contextual Plan Draft Commentary was then discussed and changes suggested.  An updated version of the Commentary will be made available to the CHPAC in seven to ten days.  The final Contextual Plan Commentary will be submitted to Town Council in February.
VIII.
New Business

New Business was postponed.
IX.
Public Art Flash
Public Art Flash was postponed.
X.
Adjournment
The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 pm
Respectfully Submitted,
Steve Wright, Public Art Coordinator
